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May 17, 1960 

Miss Charlotte Corbin, Secretary 
The Official Board 
Duke Memorial Methodist Church 
Durham., North Carolina 

My dear Miss Corbin: 

I appreciate your nice letter reuqesting the re­
appointment of Brother Robert W. Bradshaw as minister and 
Brother E· Clifford Shoaf as Minister of Education for the 
ensuing conference year. 

I join with you and your colleagues in highest 
esteeem of Brother Eradshaw and Brother Shoaf and of their 
ministry. I assure you that most serious consideration will 
be given y9ur request as we make the appointments for the 
new conference year. 

With every good wish, I am, 

?r::/~~tk 
Paul N. Garber 


